					Cavaliere 
of the Ferrari Club of America
Nomination Form
If you are nominating more than one individual, please submit a separate form for each person. All nominations for the Class of 2023, to be announced at the Annual Experience in Elkhart Lake, WI in September 2024, must be submitted via email no later than January 1, 2024 to Belinda Steyer, FCA Executive Director. Send this expandable Word form as an attachment to belinda@ferrariclubofamerica.org. Please put “Cavaliere nomination” in the subject line.
Type your responses inside the appropriate boxes below. Each box is expandable, so you can type in as much or as little as you wish.

Name of the person you are nominating                                                                                    
	Name:



Your Name and Contact Details – (that is, the person submitting this nomination)
	Name: 
	FCA Member Number: 

	Address: 

	Email: 
	Phone: 

	Date Submitted: 
	Alt. Phone: 



List the names of any other current FCA members (up to 5) who support this nomination (optional)
	Name: 
	Phone: 

	Name: 
	Phone: 

	Name: 
	Phone: 

	Name: 
	Phone: 

	Name: 
	Phone: 



Please describe fully in the next box, all the reasons why you are nominating this individual.
Include the number of years and various positions served within the Club, at both the regional and national level, and highlight the particular accomplishments that distinguish his/her contributions. 
(This box is expandable – you can keep typing on to additional pages)                                                                    
	My reasons for Nominating this Individual: 






